Bernadette Peters performing live with The Phoenix Symphony at Mesa Arts Center
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PHOENIX— Join three-time Tony winner Bernadette Peters alongside The Phoenix Symphony
for one night only as she performs favorites from Broadway shows and The Great American
Songbook at Mesa Arts Center. Perhaps best known for her definitive and iconic Broadway
performances in Sunday in the Park with George, Song and Dance, Into the Woods and Annie
Get Your Gun, she currently stars in Amazon's Golden Globe Award-winning hit series "Mozart
in the Jungle." Don’t miss this rare opportunity to experience this Broadway legend of musical
theatre alongside The Phoenix Symphony, at Mesa Arts Center on October 15, 2016 at 7:30
p.m.
This performance is presented through an ongoing partnership between The Phoenix
Symphony and Mesa Arts Center. The partnership, which is now in its fourth year, endeavors to
provide Valley residents the unique experiences of world-class vocalists combined with
virtuosity of The Phoenix Symphony at the award-winning Mesa Arts Center.
Tickets start at $60 and are available at phoenixsymphony.org and mesaartscenter.com
END
Founded in 1947, The Phoenix Symphony is Arizona's only full-time, professional orchestra
and largest performing arts organization. The Symphony presents an annual season from
September through the beginning of June, featuring full-length Classical and Pops concerts at
Symphony Hall in downtown Phoenix, as well as concerts in Scottsdale, Mesa, Prescott and
throughout central Arizona. A large portion of the Symphony’s business model is creating civic
value and bringing music into the community. The Symphony’s Education and Community
Outreach programs reach over 125,000 children and adults annually. No other performing arts
organization in the state has the proven track record for providing cutting edge music education
and music wellness programs of such great breadth and depth.

Mesa Arts Center, owned and operated by the City of Mesa, is a unique, architecturally
stunning facility located in the heart of downtown Mesa. Arizona's largest multidisciplinary arts
center is home to four theaters, five art galleries in the MCA Museum, and 14 art studios.
Guests, patrons, and students come to Mesa Arts Center to enjoy the finest live entertainment,
performances and festivals, world-class visual art exhibitions, and outstanding arts education
classes. The Mesa Arts Center mission is to inspire people through engaging arts experiences
that are diverse, accessible, and relevant. For more information, visit mesaartscenter.com.

